
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
CC: 
Subject: 

Angela Williams [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=F88BA3FB3725425481BE2E1552E3D3Fl-ANGELA WILLIAM] 

5/18/2020 11:43:00 AM 

Jeffrey Zhu [JZhu@dpw.lacounty.gov] 

Carol Oyola [coyola@dpw.lacounty.gov] 

Re: INGLEWOOD FORWARD CLIPPERS ARENA INFO FOR GUIDE NEWSLETIER - REVISED 

No copyright, the City of Inglewood has permission to use this photo. 

Angela Williams 

Environmental Services Manager 

City of Inglewood 

From: Jeffrey Zhu <JZhu@dpw.lacounty.gov> 

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 11:24 AM 

To: Angela Williams 

Cc: Carol Oyola 

Subject: FW: INGLEWOOD FORWARD CLIPPERS ARENA INFO FOR GUIDE NEWSLETIER - REVISED 

Hi Angela, 

We are preparing to finalize this article to be published. Our outreach unit wanted to confirm if the 
photo provided in the article had any copyright on it. 

Thank you, 

Jeffrey Zhu 
Management Assistant 
Los Angeles County Public Works 
(626) 300-2683 

From: Jeffrey Zhu <JZhu@dpw.lacounty.gov> 

Date: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at 1:49 PM 

To: Angela Williams <awilliams@cityofinglewood.org> 

Cc: Carol Oyola <coyola@dpw.lacounty.gov> 

Subject: FW: INGLEWOOD FORWARD CLIPPERS ARENA INFO FOR GUIDE NEWSLETTER - REVISED 

Hi Angela, 

I hope all is well. I just wanted to reach out about the attached article. Would it be ok for us to add a 
line at the end that says, "For more information, please contact .......... at. ...... " and include your 
contact information? If not, could you provide a name and contact we can use for the article? 

Thank you, 

Jeffrey Zhu 
Management Assistant 
Los Angeles County Public Works 



(626) 300-2683 

From: Angela Williams <awilliams@cityofinglewood.org> 

Date: Monday, March 9, 2020 at 11:09 AM 

To: Jeffrey Zhu <JZhu@dpw.lacounty.gov> 

Subject: INGLEWOOD FORWARD CLIPPERS ARENA INFO FOR GUIDE NEWSLETTER - REVISED 

N: External Email. Proceed Responsibly. 

Redundant sentence removed. 

Angela Wmiams 
Ern.rironmentam Services Manager 

.;~. 

Please consider the erwirnriment before printing this e-maiL 


